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Dana Partridge

From: Trevor Chadwick
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 7:20 PM
To: Dana Partridge
Subject: Fwd: Willowbrook Development
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From: Gary Brookshier <gbrookshier@criadvantage.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 4:06:39 PM 
To: Shawn Nickel <snickel@staridaho.org>; Trevor Chadwick <tchadwick@staridaho.org> 
Subject: Willowbrook Development  
  
Shawn and Trevor, I understand you all will be considering the Willowbrook Development proposal in the near 
future.  This project will include a PGA tour caliber golf course designed by Tom Weiskopf.  A course of this quality will 
draw avid golfers throughout the region (including mediocre players like me) and has the potential to attract 
professional tournaments.  I believe that a course of this quality would be an economic and reputation benefit to the 
city of Star. 
  
While I certainly do not understand all of the issues that you will be considering in approving this project, on the basis of 
the quality of the proposed golf course, which could potentially become nationally ranked at some point, I would like to 
recommend the project. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Gary 
  
Gary W Brookshier 
Chairman of the Board 
CRI Advantage Inc. 
gbrookshier@criadvantage.com 
Cell- 208-859-2000 
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